Steven Seee

From: Lynn DeNoia <ldenoia@gmx.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2024 11:25 AM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Cc: Rep. Spears, Tina L.

Subject: Bills to be heard 3/26/2024

Dear Representatives:
As a long-time citizen of Rhode Island, | want to express

1. my STRONG OPPOSITION to the following proposed bills: H7474, H7540, H7662, H7756, H7766, H7847, H7848,
H7849, and H8046;

2. my STRONG SUPPORT for the following proposed bills: H7387, H7765, and especially H7850 and H8017.
Thank you for your consideration.

Lynn A. DeNoia, 151 Birch Rd, Charlestown, RI 02813



